
School Parliament  

Meeting 08.11.2023 

What is our School 
Parliament for? 

To improve things that we do in Schoo.  
To fight for justice for pupils.  
To make sure everyone is happy and active.  
To make sure that everyone learns.  
To make sure that everyone gets on.  
To support and promote what God teaches us.  
 

What will the School 
Parliament do? 

We will improve the quality of learning at playtime.  
Make school better.  
Look after others.  
Make sure everyone is safe. Show the Golden Rules.  
Sort out problems.  
Support local charities.  
 

Key Priorities  
 

Fundraising  
Helping others  
Helping the environment.  
 

Ideas  
 

 

Fundraising – e.g. helping the homeless, RSPCA, local hospital, Hedgehogs, local Foodbank 
Help at Christmas for those children who don’t have any toys.  
We need to search for local charities that need support.  
Helping others  
Helping the environment e.g. a local litter pick.  
Raise money for school. We could have an own clothes day.  
Eva would like some more benches outside school. Seating areas with a roof for children to sit at during 
playtimes.  
Another soap dispenser in the girls’ bathroom. 
Suggestions of where to store our own things. Our lockers are not big enough for everything.  
Extra support for after school.  



Raise money by wearing Christmas jumpers. Donating Christmas jumpers for those children who don’t 
have them. We could sell them to raise money too. On special days we could have theme days. E.g. St 
Patricks day, a donation to wear green.  
PE timings. Sometimes we are not getting enough time in the hall because it is still being cleaned after 
lunch.  
Freya suggested a sensory area outside with different zones of regulation. Certain days where nurture 
club is on at different times so everyone gets chance to go.  
A worship garden.  
Lots of different sports, including boardgames for those children who don’t want to do sports. This could 
be done with OPAL but also an after school club.  
Lonely bench – an area to go to if you have no one to play with so others see that and they can help 
and support to make sure you do have someone to play with.  
Suggestions were made about putting more than one subject in a book so paper wasn’t wasted as last 
year some children didn’t fill their whole book.  
During worship children would like reflective time so they can say personal prayers.  
 
 
 

 
 


